
 
 

 

24/03/2020 

 
Dear Service Providers,  
 

Our government has implemented several health and safety measures that will impact how we 
operate our Seniors Wellness Centres.  One of the latest approaches to manage the COVID-19 
pandemic includes adhering to social distancing (4sq meters per person & restrictions on non-
essential gatherings).   ANHF has reviewed its current services for our Senior Wellness Centres. We 
have suspended our services as of 24th March until further notice.  This decision is also being 
supported by the Dept of Health in their information released on 24th March 2020 for CHSP 
providers.  https://www.health.gov.au/news/further-arrangements-for-chsp-providers-during-the-
covid-19-pandemic 

We will provide further information as we receive updates from relevant authorities. Alternatively, 
you may visit our website at https://www.anhf.org.au for details on how we are managing the COVID-19 
pandemic across our services. 

Should you require further information, please do not hesitate to contact Ms Rebecca Yee, Community 
Services Manager on rebeccayee@anhf.org.au. Thank you for your support and understanding over these 
challenging times in aged care.  

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

James Lim 

General Manager Community Care 
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